
High School Board Report March 21, 2022

1. Congratulations to our Individual Speech students and coach Jason Speltz for having 15
of the 17 entries make it to the State Competition.  Out of those entries we had two
selected for All-State Speech on March 29th. (Sarah Eiler and AJ Vetter)

2. All of our students have had a chance to register for classes next year.  We are just
finalizing the requests and hope to be creating the Master Schedule before the end of the
year.

3. Our students will be taking the ISASP tests on April 5th and 6th.  We will use these tests
to help place students in courses next year and provide support needed.  This will also be
used to help assess which students are ready for dual credit courses.

4. Our High School students hosted a Blood Drive for the community on March 16th!

5. All of our spring sports are now underway.  We look forward to all of the spring activities
and the warming of the weather!  We have already had several indoor track meets.

6. It was great to hear the Jazz Band students at the Jazz Desert Show.  The Music Boosters
did a great job of hosting this for our students and families.  Students then performed the
next day at the NEIBA Jazz contest!

7. We had students attend the UNI Women's Empowerment Day at UNI.  This was a great
opportunity for our students.  Thanks to Mrs. Maas and Mrs. Nelson for helping to make
this happen!

8. Our last PD day was very productive.  Many of our staff have begun to implement PBL
into their classrooms this week.  We continue to create more connections with the
community and look forward to continuing along this journey.  We have a few really big
projects planned for later in the semester in some of the classes.  Several classes have
already been implementing portions of their project.

9. The FFA Banquet is coming up this Saturday.  Please come out and support these students
and buy some of the auction items that help support activities for the FFA!


